
 
 

 
From: Peter Tannenwald [mailto:tannenwald@fhhlaw.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2010 10:09 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: K26FA 
 
There is a typographical error in the azimuth of the antenna orientation in the K26FA STA request I filed 
last week.  The Longley-Rice study was done correctly, but there is a one-digit typo on the STA form 
itself.  The form says 220 degrees.  The correct azimuth is 200 degrees. 
 
I am putting together a corrected version and will e-mail it to you as soon as we can get the scanner to 
behave properly. 
 
Peter 
 
 Peter Tannenwald 
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